
Richard A. McDonald, Esq. 
Law Office of Richard A. McDonald 
Of Counsel, Horgan, Rosen, Beckham & Coren, L.L.P. 
140 South Lake Avenue, Suite No. 251 
Pasadena, CA 91101-4724 

Dear Richard, 

~ 

Town~ CountrY. 
DISTINCTlY~ EVENT RENTALS It Sll:llVICII:S 

It is with much gratitude, consideration and deep forethought that has led me to the 
decision of resigning as a Board Member within the PCOC Board of Directors; effective 
immediately. 

I have appreciated my time while serving on the Board and enjoyed meeting such great 
and accomplished people who I will miss seeing on a regular basis. Fortunately and 
unfortunately, my Business, Town and Country Event Rentals is expanding at such a rate that it 
requires much of my attention and consumes the majority of my time; rendering me unable to 
contribute to the Board as much as I would like to. I feel that this position deserves an individual 
who can devote the time and energy that it demands. 

I am very thankful to have been given the opportunity and experience to work as a Board 
Member for such a well-respected facility in a city that I truly love. If I can be of any assistance 
to the PCOC in the future or during the time it takes to fill my position, I would be happy to do 
so. 

Best Regards, 

Richard F. LoGuercio 
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